WCHS BOOSTER CLUB MEETING 
March 3, 2021 – 7:00 PM
In Attendance: Rob Demske, Robin Yentis, Bridget Calhoun, David Chen, Jesse Smith, Josh Denney, Melissa Isaacson, Allison Moylan, Dwight Fettig, Mandy Lemar, Amy Pogerlc, Rami Kandel, Paul Jacobson, Patrick Skellchock, Jeff Fritz, Timothy Lowe, Tamara Greenspan, Andrew Sonnabend, Catherine Miller, David Blumenthal, Debi Denney, Peter Goodman, Marcy Kriendler, Monica Tarzy, Jana Abel, Benjamin Woods, Principal Heckart, Arnold Tarzy, George DeBakey, Tara Nicholas, Joe Rydzewski
The meeting was called to order at 7:05pm.
The minutes from the November and February meetings were approved.
Membership
· Amy reported that the Booster Club is going to begin a soft push for membership once the team rosters have been created.  She emphasized the importance in conveying the activities of the Booster Club to the parents as well as why we need them to join.  
· Rob mentioned that teams will get 10% of the gross revenue that their team’s membership generates.  If the team gets 100% membership, they will receive a bonus payment ($300 plus the 10%). 
· The information about the Booster Club membership will be sent to all the coaches via Jesse.  All registration is handled through the website.  
Spirit Committee
· Bridget highlighted the completion of the press box sign.
· Senior wall
· The number 2021 would be painted on the lacrosse wall and seniors will sign the numbers.  All senior athletes will be invited to sign including last year’s juniors who may not be participating in sports this year.  All activities will be done in a socially distanced way.  This could be combined with any senior honor activities that each team may have planned.  
Senior Honor Committee 
· Lee reported that the Booster Club will be raising money to cover the $2000-$4000 cost to create banners for each senior athlete including winter sports that will be hung around the stadium (on the fence).  At the end of all the seasons the students can take their banner home.  
Athletic Director’s report
· Jesse reported that the activities have been moving along smoothly.
· The coaches and students are following the directions and procedures.
· They may be able to change up some of the restrictions.  Jesse is expecting to receive guidance on expanding pods next week.
· There could be a schedule in the next several days that hopefully will include some games.
· Jesse noted that the situation may change as the as the season moves forward.
· Currently, fans will not be allowed at games.  The stadium and the gym have cameras that will follow the games and live stream them.  The is a fee to watch the games live ($11 per month).  Other sports will also be able to have their games live streamed. 
· Rob mentioned that the Booster Rob mentioned that the Booster Club is looking into paying for the live stream of the games.
· Spring sports registration will be starting in about 12 days.

Adjourned at 7:43pm 
 
